


From: Hendry, Angela
To:
Subject: FOI Response
Date: 15 May 2025 09:06:00

Dear 
 
FOI Reference:    87774/25
 
Thank you for your request for information, dated 23 April 2025, under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
You requested
We are currently conducting a nationwide review into the mismanagement of
energy billing across the sector. Our findings show that around 42% of businesses
are being incorrectly charged — including unnecessary Climate Change Levy
(CCL) charges and overpaid VAT — also looking at supporting in cost reduction
solutions and guidance in to procurement strategies
To support this analysis and determine whether any corrections or refunds may be
applicable along with the best strategies, I would also be grateful if you could
provide a copy of a recent electricity and gas bill) for review.

Response
The information you have requested is not held by the Commission as we have no
direct costs for office energy supplies. This is covered by our licence to occupy for
our dedicated office space.
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the
reference number above in any correspondence.
 
If you are unhappy with the response or the way in which your request was dealt
with and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should
write to:
 
Bipon Bhakri
Director of Corporate Services
Local Government Boundary Commission for England
7th Floor
3 Bunhill Row
London
EC1Y 8YZ
 
Kind regards
 
Angela
 




